
Draft - November 1996

Senator Charles Robb

1011 East Main St.

Suite 310

Richmond, Va 23219

Dear Senator Robb,

I am Harry K. Gillispie, 1368 Moses Mill Rd., Chatham, Va 24531, 804-432-1434. I own

land adjacent to Columbia Forest Products, manufacturer of plywood. At one site next to the

property line several large trees on my property have died, where they have been discharging

waste onto my land. This is of concern because a stream runs 30 feet within this area, and there is

a larger stream (Sandy Creek) 200 feet away. Sandy Creek then runs into Cherrystone Creek.

I want the Environmental Protection Agency (or suitable agency) to look into this. I think

Columbia Forest Products should correct the problem, clean up their mess and I want in writing I

will not be held responsible for any future problems or cleanup. 

Harry K. Gillispie


